From: Lara Weisiger

To: Lisa Foster
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Tilden Roundabout
Date: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 5:08:24 PM

From: John Brennan

Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 4:49 PM

To: Gail Payne <GPayne@alamedaca.gov>; City Clerk <CLERK @alamedaca.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Tilden Roundabout

Hi Transportation Commission,

I write in favor of the propose plan. No plan is perfect, but this is a great approach to a challenging intersection.
Roundabouts are an efficient and safe way to manage cycle, pedestrian and automobile traffic. Having experienced
roundabouts all over the world, they have proven to move traffic far more efficiently and safely than conventional
intersections. They take some getting used to, but once learned, are the new standard, as the citizens of Carmel,
Indiana have experienced.

Thank you,

John

John Brennan
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